
From: bettyboop 
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 12:31 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 4.4 Request for a Review of the Code of Conduct for Members of Council - 
 

  

Please add my letter to Item for Direction 4.4 Request for a Review of the Code of Conduct 
for Members of Council - 

Thank You 

AnnaMaria Valastro 

 

Any review of the Code of Conduct for Members of Council needs to include transparency of 

interactions with lobbyists and refusal to recuse themselves from issues that give the 
appearance of a benefit or conflict of interest.   

AnnaMaria Valastro 

 


